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Wheeler Derrick

From: Margaret Stephens <mlstep@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 9:36 AM

To: Wheeler Derrick

Subject: HB 2043 comment for 2/7/17 hearing 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Derrick Wheeler, 

 

Is is possible that you deliver this message to the House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee before 

the hearing on February 7? 

 

Dear Committee members: 

 

I am writing in support of HB 2043, which helps fund Oregon Department of Agriculture's noxious weed 

program. 

 

As a citizen volunteer  involved on the ground in invasive plant removal, I know how much we need a strong 

and robust program to address the issue of invasive plants.  Please fund ODA's noxious weed program and 

support HB 2043. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Margaret Stephens 

1830 23rd St NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

503 364 1045 


